School Base Planning Team Meeting

January 17, 2018

Present:

K. Hardaway L. Englert T. Lawrence
D. Hanselman U. Mehta

Title | Funds

3 events were suggested: A combination International Night/ Award Ceremony for seniors; Spaghetti dinner; Moving Up
Ceremony for 10™. More information will be forthcoming.

School Expo

This year the Expo will be held at the MCC Downtown Campus on January 20, 2018 from 10am til 2pm. We would like to
have two people man the table from 10am til noon, then 2 different people be available from noon til 2pm.
Departments are asked to send along some student work that is eye-catching.

DTSDE Preparation

Mrs. Mehta has given each staff member a copy of the Tenet 3 and 4 Self Reflection. Staff input is needed by Friday
January 19, 2018.

Interview Teams will be chosen to speak with the DTSDE Team. There will be a vertical teacher focus group consisting of
5-8 teachers. This team will also include at least 3 student support staff members.

We will use the Wilson Staff Conference Room for these interviews.
RTI Specialist Position

The new RTI Team will consist of Ms. Finewood and Mr. Hanselman. Their duties will include: working with students at
risk of being held back from MCC; students that need extra help to pass classes they have missed; recover credits;
basically anything that will help our students be academically successful.

Differentiation PD

A recommendation from our most recent DTSDE Review is to offer our staff a PD on Differentiation. Mrs. Mehta
presented a few opportunities for the team to discuss. More information will be forthcoming.

Teaching Pathway

This topic is mostly tabled until next meeting, however, a new exciting pathway may be coming our way for future
teachers,

Professional Development - February 2

The team will be putting together an agenda, for this Early Release Day with Mrs. Mehta.
Student Activity Funds

The team decided to allocate $800 for the Senior Class Advisor.

Miscellaneous

Department binders will need to be completed and turned in to Mrs. Mehta no later than January 26, 2018. Please put
the finishing touches on this very important portfolio of your work.



